Brant Planning Board

Tues. July 27, 2010

Present: Barb Daniel, Norm Dotzler, Michelle Hy, Barb, Marty Rosiek, Jamey Solecki

Guests:  Gary Brecker – Town of Brant Code Enforcement Officer, Chad Bevans – Black & Veatch Rep for AT&T Tower, Chris Kaczmarek, Joe Ostrowski

Chairman Rosiek called the meeting to order at 7:30pm

Lake Shore Little League Football Building Plan – After much discussion about the site, the board wanted to go directly to the site to view where the building will be located in relationship to existing buildings and roadways. Questions were raised about subsequent ownership of the building. This was explained by Chris Kaczmarek that upon completion the title rests with the town. Chris explained that this is being worked out by the attorneys as are other items.

A motion was made by – Marty Rosiek and 2nd by Norm Dotzler, that this item be tabled until Tuesday, August 3rd 2010 at 7:30pm after the board has viewed the actual site. Motion adopted.

AT&T Tower – Chad Bevans, from Black & Veatch and representing AT&T spoke about the modifications to be made at the existing tower on Mile Block Rd. Presently there are 9 panel antennas which are each 6ft high. They would like to change the antennas to 6  panels and each would be 8ft high. The current 9 panels are single band where the 6 new panels will be multi-band. This tower is 233 ft high and will not require a light at the top at this time. Towers of 250 ft or more are required to have a light on them. Chad explained that there are no health hazards with the radio waves. There is a removal bond on the tower if something would happen that it would have to be removed. These changes will help improve cell phone reception and texting.

Michele Hy recommended that codes should be written for future towers.

Motion was made by Michele Hy and 2nd by Barb Daniel – to approve the modification of the Tower on Mileblock. Motion was adopted. 

Next meeting Aug 3 at 7:30

Meeting was closed by Chairman Rosiek at 8:30pm

Town of Brant Planning Board Meeting

Tuesday, August 3, 2010

Present: Barb Daniel, Brenda Giacchino, Michele Hy, Marty Rosiek

Chairman Rosiek called the meeting to order at 7:30pm.

After the board members visited the site on their own, they discussed the pros and cons of the building.

A motion was made by Michele Hy and 2nd by Marty Rosiek to recommend to the Brant Town Board:

1. Put the building on hold until a Master Plan for the park is developed.

2. Appoint a committee and chair to head up the Master Plan for the town park.

3. Call for a Moratorium on all park buildings for one (1) year until the Master Plan is in effect.

All members agreed and the motion was adopted.

They made other suggestions to:

1. Clean up piles of boxes and old equipment from refreshment stand.

2. Clean out and organize existing sheds and make affordable repairs including working locks.

3. Clean up the green (artificial) carpet behind the garages.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Brenda Giacchino and 2nd by Michele Hy. Meeting was adjourned at 7:55pm.
